
HB0290    OPPOSE 

Public Health – Dental Services – Access 

Dear Committee Members: 

Dental conditions are not a communicable disease.  Why would you incorporate this into school 

requirements, other than to again infringe on parenting practices? 

As you can see here https://www.mouthhealthy.org/all-topics-a-z/hpv-vaccine , the dental industry is 

pushing the HPV vaccine.  One can only presume that this too will be incorporated into school 

requirements.  Please oppose this bill. 

Sincerely 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park 

D33 

https://www.mouthhealthy.org/all-topics-a-z/hpv-vaccine

